
Manitowoc Public School District

May 5, 2022

Hello MPSD community,

I have the pleasure of serving as your Board President for the next year. It has been a busy week since the

new Manitowoc School Board has been seated and understandably, there are many questions about who

will be our next Superintendent. The board has decided to hire an Interim Superintendent to take over as

early as July. The interim superintendent will be with us up to one year as we search for a permanent

superintendent.  We will be using a search firm to assist us in this process and hope to choose the search

firm within the next couple of weeks.  The School Board is committed to keeping you updated on this

process. We also desire to have input from all our key stakeholders during this process and will select a

firm that will help us get your feedback. If you have any questions during this time, don’t hesitate to reach

out to us.

Sincerely,

Stacey E. Soeldner

President MPSD Board of Education

soeldners@mpsd.school (preferred)

920-973-9238 (mobile)
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